
Information for Booked Parties 

Chat Noir firmly believes we will be able to once again enjoy in-person celebrations with friends 

and family in the near future.  We also believe health concerns will result in a transition period 

from the current Pandemic lockdown to normalcy.  We don’t as of yet know when this transition 

period will start or end, or even the rules, but we believe the proposals below may help party 

hosts and Guests of Honor (GOH) decide whether to cancel events or continue to plan an event. 

1. Extended Party Hours 

We believe large gatherings (size to be determined) may be discouraged by health officials 

and, additionally, make some guests uncomfortable.  We are proposing lengthening 

parties to 4.5 hours with the intention of minimizing the number of guests present at any 

one time (see diagram below).  Although subject to change, we would start morning 

parties 1 hour earlier, start afternoon parties a half hour later, and end afternoon parties 2 

hours later (4Pm to 8:30PM). All guests will be evaluated for symptoms prior to entering. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For example, a party with 30 guests (28+Host+GOH) would have one group of 9 invitees 

arrive for the first 1.5 hours and depart before the next group arrives, etc. The Host and 

Guest of Honor will remain for the entire time. We will serve each group individually and 

keep areas of the room clean for the next group to arrive. 

 

2. Cleaning 

Staff will be wiping down tables and chairs before and after each guest departs. Common 

areas (bathroom/doors) will be disinfected regularly. 

 

3. Staff  

Staff will wear masks and disposable gloves at all times.  When possible, staff with positive 

antibody tests will wear visible identification as such. 

All of the above anticipate directives from Public Health Agencies and require advance 

consultation between the Party Booker and Chat Noir. 


